From: Mark Goldich

To: Clerk - Shared; Jenny Slivka
Subject: 6/11 Public Safety Committee Hearing - Raychel Evans Operator/Bartender License
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 3:26:37 PM

Good Afternoon,

I’m writing to follow up on a recent call to the city clerk’s office. | represent ALDI Inc. One of
our employees (Raychel Evans) is scheduled to appear before the Public Safety Committee
relative to her application for an Operator/Bartender license. In recent weeks, ALDI has
surveyed its options for licensure in its West Allis store and has decided to proceed with a
different employee. As such, Ms. Evans does not intend to appear at the hearing and speak
to her application. We appreciate your time and assistance with this matter.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions or if you'd like to discuss.

Thank you,
Mark Goldich
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